
Jim Bain 
 

9/20/20
Department of Ecology-WA state

I am a Cowlitz County Planning Commissioner, writing as a private citizen.

I urge you to do everything in your department's power to see that all state permits are issued for the
KALAMA NWIW project.
It does the state harm to continually DELAY a decision on a project that meets the CURRENT laws
and standards- not what some WISHED were in place.

Thank you, Jim Bain


